
Newsletter Hendal Primary School  

Tel: 01924 259465 

Wednesday 7th September 2021 

 01 

CHILDREN’S VOICE 
“I’ve enjoyed playing in my new 

classroom and making new friends”    
Adaline UF2 These newsletters will be sent out every Wednesday to keep you 

up to date with events and information relating to school.  

  IMPORTANT INFORMATION   If you have not already done so please inform the 
school office of your email address.  You will then receive a link for set up for ParentMail as it has 
come to our attention that some parents have still not downloaded the app.  

ATTENDANCE - EVERY DAY COUNTS 
 

Every child should have the opportunity to learn to the best of their ability and reach their full 
potential. To achieve this it is vital that children attend school every day, and arrive on time.    

 
If your child’s class achieves 100% weekly attendance they are allowed to come in non school uniform 
the following Friday. Children love trying to achieve this and we would be grateful if you could support 

us with this.   

WELCOME BACK  
We hope you have had a relaxing summer.  Our children have returned to school with a fantastic 
attitude towards learning.  All classrooms are calm and quiet and the children are looking extremely 
smart in their uniforms. 

TOPICS FOR THIS HALF TERM 
 

Across school, children will be learning through their new topics.  Please ask them about their 
learning. 

 

Nursery - Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Can You See? 

Foundation - What Makes Me Marvellous? 

Year 1 - What’s It Like In The Wakefield Woods? 

Year 2 - How Is Life Different In Africa? 

Year 3 - How Did The First People In Britain live? 

Year 4 - How Have The Ancient Greeks Changed Our Lives? 

Year 5 - What Was The Space Race And Who Won? 

Year 6 - What Was The Impact Of The Blitz On Everyday People? 

Designated Safeguarding Leads - Mrs K Ashton (Headteacher), Mr D Benson (Deputy Headteacher),  

Mrs R Knowles (Assistant Head Teacher, SENCO & Early Years Foundation Leader), Safeguarding Governor - Mrs A Spiers  (Chair of  

Governors - aspiers@hendal.wakefield.sch.uk) If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of children you can contact Social Care Direct on 
0345 850 3503 

School Photographer   The school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 14th 
September. The children will have individual and siblings in school photos. 

GOLDEN RULES 
 

We would like to share our Golden Rules at the start of the new School year.   
 

 * Do show respect to others     * Do work hard 
 * Do listen to others      * Do tell the truth 

* Do be polite and use good manners   * Do look after property 
 

https://www.parentmail.co.uk/

